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Dear [Rabbi, Rev., Dr., Fr., Imam, Sr]:  
We have tremendous respect for your faith community’s support of and concern for the safety, dignity, and autonomy of older men and women. We, too, are concerned about the wellbeing of our community’s older adults. Right now, these older adults need help. Every year, 11% of older Americans experience elder abuse,1 which includes willful abandonment or neglect as well as physical, sexual, emotional, spiritual, and financial abuse. 
Elder abuse devastates older adults. Because elder abuse is most often perpetrated by family members, it undermines families and weakens communities. In addition, elder abuse and self-neglect shorten the lives of older adults2 and undermine or destroy quality of life. 
Many elder abuse victims and survivors turn to their faith communities for help. This may mean talking to a member of the choir, mentioning the abuse to a long-time friend from the women’s or men’s group, or asking clergy or other leaders for help. For many older victims, faith is an invaluable resource, a pillar of identity and community, and a critical element in options, decisions, and healing. 
As a clergyperson, faith leader, parish nurse, or member of a faith community, you know older members and their families, visit nursing homes, homes, and hospitals, and are in a unique position to identify elder abuse. You may be the first person to notice something amiss in the life of an older adult because you know him or her so well. You may notice something during a home or care facility visit that raises concerns, or you may notice that an older individual who used to attend services regularly is now sporadic or absent. An older victim might ask you for help because you have been present and helpful during other life crises. In any of these scenarios, you are on the front lines in responding to elder abuse. 

[Insert information here about your agency and the work you are doing in your local community for elder abuse victims.]  

We have just received newly available resources that we hope will support you as you recognize and respond to victims and survivors of elder abuse. These materials are called “Where Faith and Safety Meet: Faith Communities Respond to Elder Abuse.”3 
These materials are designed specifically for faith community leaders and members. The goal is to provide information that will enable you to:
· Recognize the signs of elder abuse,
· Offer support, information, and referrals to victims and survivors, 
· Know where to turn for assistance.
We have enclosed these resources for you, and we hope to discuss ways we can partner with you to provide support to elder abuse victims and survivors in your faith community. These victims and survivors have many complex needs. A partnership between our agency and your faith community can help them find safety and supportive community services.  
We will be in contact in the next few days to schedule an appointment at your convenience. We look forward to speaking with you.
Thank you. 
Sincerely,

[your agency representative]


“”. . . during a trauma, victims are five times more likely to seek the aid 
of clergy than any other professional. Clergy are people they know and trust.” 4
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